
Exhibit 1 – U. S. Government Contract Description 

 

As part of Saab Defense and Security’s (SDAS) AN/SPN-50 contract to develop an Air Traffic 

Control radar to replace the AN/SPN-43 for the Navy, SDAS needs the ability to test the 

development system at our Radar Test Facility (RTF). SDAS is responsible for all of the US only 

modifications to this system including the integration of a new C-band Solid State Transmitter. 

Therefore, SDAS requires the capability to test the performance of this system during the 

development, integration and test of this new radar at the RTF. 

 

The contract POCs are as follows. 

Contract No. N00019-16-C-5000 

 

The contractor POC is: 

Saab Defense and Security USA LLC 

Michael Deskiewicz 

Contracts Manager 

SSD Sensor Systems Division 

5717 Enterprise Parkway 

East Syracuse, NY 13057 

Tel: 315.634.1732 

Cell: 315.350.9923 

Michael.Deskiewicz@saabusa.com 

 

The government POC is: 

Matthew Poss 

LCDR, SC, USN 

Contracting Specialist – NAVAIR 2.2.4.3.2 

Tel: 301.757.5209 

matthew.poss@navy.mil 
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